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Hey! Mr. Marketing Man, what have you been up to?
Is it true that great things happen when you join PMI?
Well, I can surely say that for those individuals interested in making a difference, interested in giving back to the community or even interested in giving back in a reciprocal manner, great things do happen when you join PMI.
Whatever those great things are, without a doubt, will be different to each and every one of us.  For some, ‘great things’ will be about recognition, for others it will be about development, for a number it will be about seeing improvement and knowing they were part of the change for the better and for a few, it will be about making a difference with no expectation from the effort, time and passion they so willingly put into their inspired vision.
I can honestly say that I have seen several of these inspiring individuals during my tenure with PMI. 
Most recently I was surprised when the announcement was made that the PMI Sydney Chapter now has its own official PMI Toastmasters Club. For those of you who are not familiar with Toastmasters, putting it simply, Toastmasters International helps men and women learn the arts of speaking, listening, and thinking – vital skills that promote self-actualization, enhance leadership potential, foster human understanding, and now contribute to the betterment of the Project Management Profession. 
You can find more information on Toastmasters here.  http://www.toastmasters.org/ 

So how did the PMI Sydney Chapter Toastmasters Club come about? The member that believes that great things happen when you join PMI was our Vice President, Peter O’Driscoll.

I caught up with Peter and asked him what motivated him to put time and effort on another activity beyond his already busy role of Vice President.

PMI MD: Peter, how long have you been a PMI member?

POD: 9 years

PMI MD: You are well known to PMI members as a Board Director, How long have you
been serving?

POD: Since 2006 - with a half year break

PMI MD: What is Toastmasters?

POD: Toastmasters is an international organisation whose membership work together for the mutual benefit of advancing each member's communication and leadership skills. The organisation has been in existence since 1924 and the first Australian Club was founded fifty five years ago. 

PMI MD: What prompted you to establish the Toastmasters club?

POD: I have been a member of my local Toastmasters Club for over twenty years and when I learned that the Queensland Chapter had previously set up a Toastmasters Club, I realised that we could provide a benefit to our membership by setting up one for the Sydney Chapter. 

PMI MD: How relevant do you think the skills are to today's PMs

POD: Effective communication by the project manager is the cornerstone of successful projects and providing strong leadership to the project team is a necessary attribute for any good a project manager. These skills are developed by participating in Toastmasters along with the opportunity to build our self-confidence.  
PMI MD: If you had 2 minutes with all our members and could give them advice, what
would you tell them?
POD: Like Toastmasters Clubs, the Sydney Chapter is composed of volunteers who combine to create an environment to facilitate knowledge building and opportunities to interact with fellow professionals. Participating, interacting and volunteering will enrich you and your fellow members. 
PMI MD: How true do you think the tag line "good things happen when you join PMI' is?
POD:  It is hard to understand why there are so many project managers who do not believe it is important to belong to a professional body. For a very modest price, becoming a member of PMI provided enormous value. Not only are you participating in a body that helps to bring standardisation to the profession, it opens up channels of communication with your fellow professionals not only in other parts of Australia, but throughout the world. 
You can get more information about the PMI Sydney Chapter Toastmasters Club at:

http://www.linkedin.com/groups?home=&gid=4544814&trk=anet_ug_hm
You can also contact the Club president, Trevor Doornbos via linked au.linkedin.com/in/trevordoornbos 
Welcome to our new Sponsors
I am incredibly excited to announce two new partners with PMI Sydney Chapter, Curtin University and Link-Up International.Through these partners the PMI Chapter will continue to provide high levels of professional, educational and partnered services. 
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Curtin University has been a key partner in our ability to run successful courses and events through their venues. Curtin University relationship goes beyond venue allocation; keep a look out for their services.
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Link-Up International is a consulting. Link-up Consulting partners with business leaders to build high performing teams, to grow their people to be the best they can be and to become a leader that people line up to work for. Link-Up has been assisting the PMI Sydney Chapter Board to become a high performing team and developing our directors to be the best that they can be.

Please join me in welcoming our new partners.

I also look forward to the opportunity of discussing with your organization how PMI is ‘Making project management indispensable for business results’
Until the next newsletter, 
The Marketing Team, 

marketing@pmisydney.org
Tel: +61 410 699371 
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